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Please pray for our recent and upcoming events: 

San Francisco, California  

January 21 - Workshop for Pro-Life Future of San Francisco 

       - Workshop for high school students from Ventura, CA participating in the Walk for Life West Coast  

January 22 - Rebecca Haschke presenting at the Students For Life of America National Conference - West Coast  

Washington, D.C. area  

January 27 - Workshop for the Diocese of Lincoln, Nebraska students participating in the national March For Life 

January 28 - Rebecca Haschke presenting at the Students For Life of America National Conference - East Coast  

Wichita, Kansas 

January 29 - Workshop for The Mission Church at Wichita State University 

Phoenix, Arizona 

February 11 - Seminar for the Arizona State University Students For Life club 

February 12 - Outreach at Arizona State University 

Las Vegas, Nevada 

February 12 - Seminar for the University of Nevada, Las Vegas Students For Life club 

February 15, 16 - Outreach at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas 

Equipping the Marchers 

In Christ, 

Paul G. Kulas 

 

JFA’s Rebecca Haschke teamed up twice last month with Josh Brahm of Equal Rights Institute to equip participants 
at Students For Life of America’s West and East Coast National Conferences (photos, top-left and bottom-right). 

Some participants in the Walk for Life West Coast in San Francisco and in the national March for Life in Washington, 
D.C. also had the opportunity to attend two-hour JFA workshops. These included students from St. Augustine 

Academy in Ventura, California (photo, top-right); members of Pro Life Future of San Francisco (photo, bottom-left); 
and about 250 high school and college students from the Diocese of Lincoln, Nebraska (photo, bottom center). 


